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Dear Parents/Carers, 
We are inviting you to attend your child’s Termly Learning Conferences to achieve a more personalised  
approach to your child’s learning. The Termly Learning Conference has replaced the “traditional” parents 
evening and has been designed to promote our pupils involvement in their learning. 
 
What is a Termly Learning Conference (TLC)? 
A Termly Learning Conference is an opportunity for you, your child and their teacher to  
review a terms learning and celebrate the achievements made. It is also a chance to think about next 

terms learning and set some goals with your child. The conferences will provide a structure to support and 

nurture a helpful partnership with parents/carers. In addition, you will be better informed about the learning 

skills that are being practiced and how you are able to support them. 

What will happen in the Termly Learning Conference? 

On arrival your child will guide you around their classroom where you will have an  

opportunity to share their learning and achievements. The TLC meeting will then take place in the hall and 

will last 15 minutes; providing yourself, your child and their teacher the opportunity to discuss your child's 

learning and setting of targets. 

 

I have attached a leaflet which will give you additional information along with the request form that needs 

to be returned to school by Wednesday 13th October. 

 

We hope that this information is helpful to you. If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

Regards, 

 

Miss Claire Bader  

 

 

 

 


